
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 

LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 
 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 

OCTOBER 2, 2024 AGENDA 

 

Subject: 

 

Purchase of two (2) New 

Way Side Loader Refuse 

Trucks from Arkansas 

Municipal Equipment for the 

Public Works Department 

Solid Waste Division. 

 

 

 

Submitted By: 

 

Fleet Services Department 

Action Required: 

 

  Ordinance 

 √ Resolution 

 

Approved By: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Emily Cox 

 Acting City Manager 

   

SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into an 

agreement with Arkansas Municipal Equipment for the 

purchase of two (2) New Way Side Loader Refuse Trucks 

for the Public Works Department Solid Waste Division.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT The total cost of this purchase is $751,991.48, plus $20,000 

contingency.  Funds for this purchase are allocated in the 

Fleet Replacement Funds, which includes insurance 

proceeds. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

These new Side Loaders will be for Refuse Truck 

replacements at the Landfill. Vendor selection was made 

available through the Sourcewell Contract No. 112014-

NWY. 

 

These new vehicles have additional capacity for refuse. 

 


